
                                                                                                                  APPENDIX C 

From: Laura Moon <L.Moon@sstaffs.gov.uk>  

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 11:32 AM 

To: John Chislett <J.Chislett@sstaffs.gov.uk> 

Subject: New premises licence Glamping site @ Himley Hall 

 

Good Morning John,  
 

The planning team would like to raise an objection to the proposed licensing application, please 
see the full details below. 

 

Planning Team Comments 

 

The planning authority as a responsible authority under the Licensing Act 2003 wishes to make 
representation under the licensing objective of the prevention of public nuisance. There is the 
possibility of continuous use of the site for events (up to 150 occupants with live music etc) 365 
days per year that could  cause noise  disruption to nearby residents.  
 

The events should be restricted to run alongside the glamping use of the site which occurs 
between April and October and a condition should also be attached to ensure that no more 
than two events take place per month, given the potential for noise pollution. 
 

The Planning authority proposes the following three conditions  
 

1. The premises licence runs from April to October (in line with the glamping use of the 
site) 

2. No more than two events per month to take place with the venue given written notice to 
the planning and licensing authority of the events. 

3. No Live or recorded music to be played after 11pm either inside or outside 

 

Should the applicant agree to the proposed conditions above then the planning authority would 
remove its objection. 

 

Kind Regards 

Laura 

 

Laura Moon 

Senior Planning Officer [Localities 4 & 5] 

Development Management Team  

South Staffordshire Council 

 


